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Subject: The International Bureau of Legal Metrology (BIML) welcomes Dr Janet R. Miles

Dear Colleagues,

I am delighted to inform you that Dr Janet R. Miles has joined the International Bureau of Legal
Metrology (BIML) in the role of Digital, editorial, reporting, and communications.

Amongst the priorities for the role, Janet will develop and deliver digital services for the Organisation.
Our approach will incorporate a "think digital first" approach and strategy for delivery. This work will
be informed by the strategy, policy and implementation approaches developed by the OIML
Digitalisation Task Group.

Janet has many years of experience working as Editor at the BIPM, first with responsibility for their
publications and website, then as Editor-in-Chief of Metrologia, the BIPM's international journal of pure
and applied metrology, and more recently she has led the BIPM's digital transformation programme and
launched the first digital services on the SI Digital Framework. She thus brings a wealth of knowledge
and experience to the organisation to coordinate, develop and enhance digital and IT services across the
board.

Please join me in welcoming Janet to the Organisation.

Faithfully,

Mr Anthony Donnellan
BIML Director
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